
Peek of the Week 
The Orchard 

Week commencing— 13.05.24 

Our core learning 

 

This week:   

In Literacy, the Orchard have 
continued to work on their own 
stories about their real life 
superhero’s. This week we have 
been writing about problems our 
characters may face within their 
jobs and how they feel when this 
happens.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Maths the children have been 
continuing to explore position & 
direction, counting backwards & 
forwards and sharing within 
groups of 3 and more.  

Important Dates/ 
information  

End of Term: 24th May 2024  

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Makaton sign:  

 

 

 

 

Star of the week 

Apples: Shayan for working independently during TEACCH activties  

Contact us: sen@prioryschool.com 01628 600300  

 


